
From: Bethe Davis
To: Lynette Bergh
Cc: Tom Wright; cori.hondolero@alaska.gov
Subject: RJG, A Professional Corporation supports HB126
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 8:44:43 AM

RJG, A Professional Corporation, a public accounting firm, is writing to you in support of HB126
which extends the Board of Public Accountancy through June 30, 2029. We appreciate your time and
consideration on this matter.
 
Regards,
Bethe Davis, CPA
RJG, A Professional Corporation
Phone: (907) 452-4156
Fax: (907) 452-3156
Click here to upload files.
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Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying,
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